
From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>

To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 

Date: 8/16/2022 12:59:30 PM

Subject: Heat warning

Good afternoon Mayor and Council,

 

As you may be aware, Environment and Climate Change Canada are predicting increasing temperatures over the 

coming days and have issued a Heat Warning for Wednesday and Thursday.  Accordingly, we are taking steps to 

activate our heat response plan for those two days. 

 

We will keep you apprised of any changes and please let me know if you have any questions.

 

Best,

Paul

 

Paul Mochrie (he/him)

City Manager

City of Vancouver

paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca 

 

 

The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the xʷməθkʷəy̓əm (Musqueam), 

Sḵwx̱wú7mesh (Squamish), and səlilwətaɬ (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations.
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